Engineering After-Hour Inspection Request

The Development and Engineering Department has been requested to supply an off-site inspector to your job site on a weekend or
holiday, or before/after normal Engineering Inspection hours. The information listed below needs to be completed, signed, and
returned or sent via email to Tom.Vassallo@goodyearaz.gov a minimum of two business days prior to the requested inspection period.
A copy of the approved request will be emailed to the developer/contractor.

An hourly rate of $132.00 will be charged for each hour worked on a weekend, holiday, or before/after Engineering Inspection business
hours for inspection services. *It is agreed that a minimum fee of two hours (2) will be required before/after normal Engineering
Inspection hours (Monday through Friday) and a minimum fee of four (4) hours on weekends, holidays, or nights. Payment
must be received prior to issuance of a Final Letter of Acceptance or Certificate of Occupancy. Payments by check or credit card will be
accepted by the City of Goodyear at 14455 W. Van Buren St. #D101. Telephone payments can be made by contacting the Development
Services counter at 623-932-3004, option 2. Our office is open Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.

Job Site Name and Location Engineering Permit No. / Permit Type
FROM TO
Overtime Period Total Hours Requested *(See highlighted above)

Reason for Request

[ L]
Company Name (Developer) Company Name (Contractor)
(Check box if responsible for payment) (Check box if responsible for payment)
Address Address
City, State, Zip City, State, Zip
Phone # Fax # Phone # Fax #
Email Email
Print Name Print Name
Sign Name Sign Name
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Hours Used Total Amount Due
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